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Printer Friendly Version

%‘Mait itto a friend

Minutes of the February, 2004 H.O.G chapter mesting

Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Mesting
February 7, 2004

The meeting came to order at 10:15 at the Sushi Restaurant.
Three new members, Gary, Brian, Al and his wite Sharron.
One memeber rode to the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

January 10 - Renewal party was very successful. Members enjoyed great
food and social.

January 14 - Dinner at Amorosa's Pasta House. 30 peopile came out and

enjoyed a delicious meal.,

January 23, 24, 25 - Vancouver Bike Show. HOG and the XL Riders had

a booth along with Gerry selling the Burn Camp items.

NEW BUSINESS:

Gerry Rooyakkers spoke on the Burmn Camp fund raising. He has approx.
43 firefighters representatives from the Kootneys, Prince George to
Vancouver Island. He raised $4670.00 at the Vancouver Bike Show
selling the Burn camp items. Gerry would like to also mention that Dave
Wallace has given $100 to the Bumn camp fund in return for a burn camp
hat,

The Privacy act is still not setfled. Until the implications of this act have
been resolved there will be no mail outs. Trev Deeley's has agreed to
have the HOG minutes, events efc. under their website. Coples of the
minutes will be available at the store along with the new membership
cards. Mail outs will resume when all PIPA issues have been resolved.

Darryt reported on the BCCOM meeting that was Held February 4. TDMC
donated $900 to BCCOM with monies raised from the sale of Motorcycle
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